
Dates for your Diary  

12th June Year 6 Ocean Trust Boat Trip (overnight trip) 

16th June Sports Day Nur, Rec Y1 & Y2 (9.15-10.30) Y3 to Y6 (10.45-12pm) 

19th June Year 2 Scotswood Gardens 

20th June Y4 & Y5 Big Gig 

3rd July Year 5 Farm Trip 

10th July Reports to be sent home 

14th July Year 3 & 4 Beamish Trip 

15th July Early Years Graduation 9.30am 

16th July Rock Steady Band Performance 9.30am 

16th July Year 4 Scotswood Gardens 

17th July Year 6 Leavers 1pm 

17TH July Year 6 Prom (TBC) 

18th July End of Term school closes at 2.30pm (no after school club). 
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Summer Term 5th Edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 6th June 2025  

Reception 82% 
Year 1               91% 
Year 2               90% 

Year 3 88% 
Year 4 90% 

Year 5 93% 

Year 6 87% 
Weekly average 89% 

 

‘Well done’ to Year 5 this week. 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Daniel 

Reception Billy 

Year 1 Ricky-Lee 

Year 2 Brayden 

Year 3 Anlena 

Year 4 Harry 

Year 5 Lexi 

Year 6 Paige 

Hi Arp Scarlett 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:   

                                        Barcelona 

Year 6 visited Barcelona two weeks ago and had a ‘once in a 

lifetime’ experience. They flew by British Airways and spent 5 

days in a beautiful youth hostel. The children enjoyed 

paddleboarding, surfing, swimming, having birds on their hands, 

visiting a school, walking on Las Rambla, martial arts session 

and so on. Thank you to all staff, both in school and on the trip, 

who ensured everything was in place to make this happen. I 

want to say a very special thank you to ‘Mrs Pick’ for her 

excellent preparation of the trip and keeping parents informed 

throughout the trip. ‘Gracias Mrs. Pick’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is excellent attendance  

 

 

                  

Toilets in School We are currently in the middle of a 

refurbishment on our girls and boys’ toilets. Please, 

let me reassure you that we have put robust 

measures in place to safeguard all children while this 

is happening. The toilets will be stunning when they 

are finished – take a look at our new Early Years’ 

toilets.                              

  

 

 

 

 


